
 

 
 

25th April 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 6 Residential Trip to Osmington Bay Monday 20th May to Friday 24th May 2024 
 
The year 6 residential trip to the PGL center in Osmington Bay is a much loved experience by all 
children in year 6.  
 
Due to changes in PGL Travel Terms and Conditions we have decided to launch the trip for next 
year earlier than anticipated. This means that we will be able to provide you with a longer period 
of time in which you can make your payments and this will also reduce the amount you’ll have to 
pay each month. Please see the payment schedule overleaf for more information. 
 
To secure a place for your child we will be requesting a non-refundable deposit of £75.00 which 
must be paid by Friday 5th May. Payment will be available on www.scopay.com from Tuesday 
25th April 2023.  
 
By paying the non-refundable deposit you are giving consent for your child to participate on the 
trip. If you do not wish your child to participate on this trip please email us at office@new-
haw.surrey.sch.uk to opt out. 
 
We will be holding a zoom meeting to give you more information about the trip and to answer 
any questions you might have in the first week after May Half Term holiday (full details to follow 
nearer the time), in the meantime you can visit PGL website at www.pgl.co.uk to view the 
activities, accommodation and meal arrangements at the PGL Osmington Bay Centre. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
 
Mrs M Cahill 
Executive Head Teacher 
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Payment Schedule for PGL Osmington Bay May 2024 
 

 
 

 By 5th May 2023   £75.00 
 By 9th June 2023  £48.80 
 By 7th July 2023  £48.80 
 By 7th August 2023  £48.80 
 By 8th September 2023  £48.80 
 By 6th October 2023  £48.80 
 By 10th November 2023  £48.80 
 By 8th December 2023  £48.80 
 By 12th January 2024  £48.80 
 By 9th February 2024  £48.80 
 By 8th March 2024  £48.80 
 
Instalments can be paid via our online payment system on www.scopay.com. Any parent 
wishing to discuss the proposed payment plan or an individual payment plan should contact Mrs. 
Shadbolt at their earliest convenience. 
 
Due to several issues we have experienced with childcare voucher providers in recent years, we 
have approached them all recently to confirm if they will accept the use of their vouchers for 
payment against PGL. If you’d like to use your childcare vouchers to pay for the trip please 
contact the school office to discuss this before making your payment.  
 
 
It is essential that payments are made on time to avoid cancellation of your child’s place on the 
visit and loss of your deposit. 
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